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GENERAL BAND MEETING – SEPTEMBER 5, 2018 
 

 

RENTAL HOUSING UNITS APPLICATIONS 
 

As we are getting near the completion of the 5 rental properties we 
would like to put a final call out to any member that is interested in 
renting any of these houses.   
 

Please submit your application to the housing manager, Joseph Salt, 
no later than noon on August 17th, 2018.   
Joseph Salt 

Joseph.Salt@rrib.ca 
 

 

LOOKING FOR DONATIONS 
 

The RRIB Youth Travel Group is looking for donations of gently used 
household items (toys, furniture, appliances, clothes, etc.). Items may 
be dropped off at the band office during regular office hours to Jessica 
Robert. Pick up can be arranged.  
 
Thank you from the RRIB High School students for your support. Once 
enough items are collected, we will be hosting a yard/bake/book sale.   

 

CATERER NEEDED 
 

Caterer Needed for Community Meeting 
Wednesday August 29th 

Soup/Sandwiches, Beverages, set up, Clean up 
Please Submit bids to Alyssa at the Band Office by August Friday 

August 24 @ 12 pm 
 

 

SUMMER PROGRAMMING ENDS 
 

Next week will be the last week for Summer programming.  Monday 
is the last day for Bouncy Castle and Tuesday Sports day is replaced 
with Family Hike Day.  Golf will be on Wednesday, August 22.  Today 
is the last Beach Day. 

mailto:Joseph.Salt@rrib.ca


RRIB YOUTH TRAVEL GROUP 
 

The RRIB Youth Travel Group are selling Home Bingo.  Please drop off 
winning cards with name, phone number, and winning number on back to 

Jessica or Marjorie Robert at the band office 
 

BEFORE 12 PM ON WEDNESDAYS 
 

Winners will be announced in the flyer each week.  Bingo cards will be 
available to purchase at the Lake Helen Gas & Variety. 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 

 
********************************************************************* 

ATTENTION ALL RRIB MEMBERS: 
 

A community meeting is set regarding the Land Use Permit Application 
for the Septic Drying Beds. 

 

The meeting is scheduled for August 29th at 6 P.M. at the Resource 
Centre. 

 

Lands and Resource Office 
 

********************************************************************* 
ATTENTION RRIB TRAPPERS: 

 

A meeting is set for the RRIB’s Trapper’s Council. 
 

The meeting is scheduled for August 16th at 6 P.M. in the Boardroom. 
 

Lands and Resource Office 
 

********************************************************************* 
 

COMMUNITY HEALTH NURSE 
Aimee Richardson 

 
Red Rock Indian Band Office In Days for August 

 
August 16, 21, 28, 29, 30 

 



OUT OF OFFICE 
 

 
MEDICAL CLERK 

 
Medical Clerk Florence Thompson will be on holidays 
August 20 – 31st.  Returning on September 4, 2018 

 

 
COMMUNITY WELLNESS WORKER 

 
Community Wellness Worker, Tina Wawia  

Will be away on training from August 13 to August 20th 
 

 
EDUCATION DIRECTOR 

 
Education Director Judy Wawia will be on holidays from August 3,  

till August 17.  Returning on August 20, 2018 
 

 
ONTARIO WORKS 

OW Admin. William Legarde will be on holidays from 14-Aug to 22-Aug. 
Please see Joanna DeCicco. 

 
 
 

BRIGHTER FUTURES 

Brighter Futures Coordinator, Lauren Michelle will be away from August 

20 to August 24.  Returning on August 27, 2018 

 

 
 

ENJOY THE REST OF THE SUMMER SEASON 
 
 

 



Week 4 Home Bingo Winner 

$210.00 in 51 #s 

TAMMY HILL 

Congratulatons***Congratulations***Congratulations***Congratulations  

 

********************************************************************* 

FULL MOON CEREMONY 
 

Sunday August 26th 
7pm Chalet Lodge 

 
********************************************************************* 

ACCESS TO JUSTICE GUIDE 
 

If anyone who would like  a copy of the Anishinabek Nation 
Access to Justice Guide.  You can contact me at Red Rock 
Indian Band at (807) 887-2510 for pick up. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Darlene P. Wawia 
Restorative Justice Coordinator 
Red Rock Indian Band  
 

********************************************************************* 

 
WEDNESDAY GOLF DAY 

 
Next Wednesday, August 22 is the last Golf Day. 

 
Thank you for your participation. 

   



 

Adult Grocery / Meat Bingo 
  

$5.00 for 9 cards, only pay once and all 
money will go in for the Jackpot. 

  
TUES Aug 21, 2018 

7pm @ RC 
 

 
********************************************************************* 

 

FAMILY Back to 
School Lunch Snacks 
BINGO 
 
 
Come on out and try and win some back to 
school lunch snacks. 
This is a family event so please accompany 
your kids in case they need help.   
 
Monday August 27, 2018 
7pm at RC 
For more information please contact Jolene 
887.2510 



 
    LABOUR DAY PARADE 
 
 
 
 
 

 
I will be trying to organize a float for this years Labour Day parade. The Theme is 
“All about You”.  
 
If anyone wants to be apart of the RRIB Float, please call Jolene and sign up.  
 
I am looking for: 
 

➢ FULL Regalia Dancers (walking behind float) Would love to see all groups of 

dancers, such as; Jingle, Grass, Traditional, Fancy 

➢ Children of any ages (Ride float and walk behind) 

➢ Anyone with a Hand Drum – All Ages to ride in the Big Canoe and play their 

drum. 

➢ Characters to represent the 7 grandfather teachings (any age) 

➢ Fisherman / any age 

➢ Hunter / any age 

➢ Kookum / any age 

➢ Woman in Ribbon Skirts (must have your own) Any age 

 

I will be holding a Meeting with everyone who wants to be apart of this awesome 

event on Monday August 20th, 2018 at 7pm at RC.  EVERYONE and ANYONE who 

wants to be apart of this is welcome. MORE THE MERRIER!!! 

**Need Truck and drivers to pull Trailer/Float and Big Canoe** 

 

For more information or to sign up please contact Jolene at 887.2510 

      

Back to School BBQ 



 
Back to school BBQ for Students registered to attend 
school in the fall for grades Jk – grade 12. 
 
Students signed up will be required to pick on BBQ 
day ONLY, no exceptions!! 
 
BBQ Date August 29, 2018 
Lake Helen Community Hall 
5pm. 
 
For more information you can contact Jolene, Tina or 
Lauren at 887-2510 
 

********************************************************************* 
 

FAMILY HIKE DAY 
 

Family Hike Day and Picnic at the Red Rock Falls 
 

August 21st, weather permitting 
 

Please provide own transportation, limited rides are available 
 

Leaving at 9 am from the band office 
 

Please call Lindsey or Jolene to sign up  
 

by August 20th at 12 pm. 
 

  



Job Posting  
 
The Red Rock Indian Band is now accepting applications for the position of Family 
Support Worker, who under the direction of Chief and Council, will primarily be 
responsible for creating, managing, and executing a wide range of both Client and 
Community-Based Services to both the Community and Members of the Red Rock 
Indian Band at large such as the Aboriginal Diabetes Initiative. This position will 
also deal with numerous issues that prevent the cohesion of stable family units 
such as Lateral Violence, Addiction, and Mental Health Issues.  
 
The Family Support Worker must possess the following:  

• Ability to manage and facilitate programming considered an asset 

• Ability to work after normal business hours 

• Must possess strong communication skills 

• Experience in the Social Work or Hospitality considered an asset  
  

Qualified applicants should apply by submitting a Resume and Cover letter to the 
Red Rock Indian Band Office No Later than 12:00 PM Friday 17 August 2018. For 
more information or to submit a resume online contact: jobs@rrib.ca  
  
The Red Rock Indian Band seeks to fully integrate the principles of Employment 
Equity and will ensure the full participation and advancement of members of 
historically disadvantaged groups (i.e., members of visible minorities, persons with 
disabilities, women, and aboriginal peoples). The Red Rock Indian Band will 
achieve this by ensuring that its hiring process is fair and equitable for all persons.  
 
The Red Rock Indian Band strives to ensure that its employment practices are 
free from direct and indirect discrimination and is committed to upholding the 
human rights of those participating in the hiring process. In pursuit of this 
commitment,  
 
The Red Rock Indian Band will not condone or tolerate any acts of discrimination 
or harassment under any of the grounds protected under human rights legislation. 
This commitment extends to the hiring process and throughout the course of 
employment.  
 
Since this position is engaged primarily in serving the interests of Aboriginal 
people, The Red Rock Indian Band shall give preference to Aboriginal people who 
possess the requisite skill sets and experience.  

mailto:jobs@rrib.ca


NIPIGON BRIDGE LANE CLOSURE 
 
 

PAVING WILL START ON AUGUST 
20TH, 2018 AND WILL LAST FOR 

APPROXIMATELY 2 WEEKS. 
 
 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE 
BRIDGE WILL INTERMITTENTLY BE 
DOWN TO ONE LANE DURING THIS 

TIME.  FLAGGERS WILL BE ON SITE. 
 
 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS 
PLEASE CONTACT MILTON WAWIA 

807-887-2510 



  



 



 
 

ONTARIO JURIES NEED FIRST NATIONS REPRESENTATION 
 

Ministry of the Attorney General Asks First Nations People to Fill Out the Juror 
Questionnaire 

 
Every year, the Ministry of Attorney General sends out juror questionnaires to people 
across the province.  This year’s questionnaires are about to be mailed.  About one in 
every 12 people living in Ontario will get one in the mail this summer.  
 
People who fill out a juror questionnaire could be included on a list of potential jurors 
called a jury roll.  This is the first step towards possibly being called for jury duty 
sometime in the following year. 
 
People who sit on a jury share their wisdom and experience to benefit other jury 
members and the community.  Every courthouse needs jurors for criminal trials, civil 
trials, and coroner’s inquests. 
 
Ontario juries need First Nations representation.  The Ministry of the Attorney General 
is asking all First Nations people who receive a questionnaire to fill it out and return it 
as soon as possible. 
 
The Problem 
There are not enough First Nations people on Ontario’s Jury Rolls. 
 
In some places, judges have decided that a trial would not be fair because there were 
not enough First Nations people on the jury roll.  In those cases, the trial or inquest 
could not go ahead.  Everyone involved was denied a peaceful closure. 
 
The Solution 
The ministry is asking people who receive a juror questionnaire to complete and return 
the form as soon as possible so that the jury roll includes your First Nations 
community.  It can also mean that trials and inquests can go forward and there is 
closure for everyone, including victims and families. 
 
Being selected for jury duty 
Not everyone who fills out a questionnaire is selected for jury duty.  People who are 
selected will receive a summons in the mail.  If you need to travel to court you can call 
the courthouse and ask for help booking travel and a hotel.  They may even be able to 
arrange to pay jurors expenses in advance, including meals, hotel and travel. 
 



FOR MORE INFORMATION, call the Indigenous Jury Coordinator at 1-866-869-4484 
or the Provincial Jury Centre at 1-800-498-8016.  You can also visit Ontario.ca/juryduty 
 
 
ONTARIO JURIES NEED FIRST NATIONS REPRESENTATION 
 
It’s that time of the year.  Juror questionnaires are going out in the mail.  If you receive 
a juror questionnaire, please fill it out.  Filling out a questionnaire does not mean you 
will be chosen for jury service, but it’s the first step.   
 
When 
 
Juror questionnaires will be sent out between June and July One in 12 people living in 
Ontario will get one this summer.  Watch for yours. 
 
Why 
 
Your wisdom and experience is valuable.  Ontario juries need First Nations 
representation. 
 
How You Can Help 
 
You can help make sure that Ontario juries benefit from First Nations wisdom and 
experience by filling out the juror questionnaire. 
 
If you need help, call the Indigenous Jury Coordinator at 1-866-869-4484 or the 
Provincial Jury Centre at 1-800-498-8016.  You can also visit Ontario.ca/juryduty 
 

  



 


